

Aston Tower Community Primary School

Headteacher: Mr J Moore

Upper Sutton Street, Aston, Birmingham, B6 5BE Telephone: 0121 327 0339

Email: enquiry@astontower.bham.sch.uk Website: www.astontowerprimary.co.uk

07th November 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Children in Need 2022 at Aston Tower

I am writing to tell you about the activities that will be held for this year's Children in Need and how your child can take part. Children in Need will be held on Friday 18th November. Children do not have to wear their uniform on that day but should make a donation of £1. By donating an extra 20p, children can wear fancy dress and those children will have their names put in a special draw and may win a prize if their chosen.

On Thursday 17^t November we will hold a drawing competition at lunchtime. Also, on the day your child does PE, please send your child with something with a spot on.

On Monday 14th Of November, we will be doing a Walk-a-thon. Please encourage your child to walk to school in the morning and then home at the end of the school day.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Moore Headteacher











